
  Next Meeting: 7:30 pm September 10th, 2013         Pre-Ride 6:00 McMahon’s 

Come To A Meeting  

and Introduce Yourself,  

We Would Like To   

Welcome you To The Club 
 

(No new members at this meeting) 

 

CURRENT MEMBERSHIP IS  113 

Joyce Eleanor McKinney 
Passed away Sunday, July 28, 2013, from injuries sustained 
in a motorcycle accident in North Union Twp., Pa. Please 
keep the Robert McKinney family in your thoughts and 
prayers. We grieve over the untimely loss of our member.  
God grant her family comfort in this time of pain!! 

 

 

Bob McKinney is currently 

in rehab recovering from  

his injuries. If you would like 

to send a card he is at 

Windsor House Room 104 

Liberty Health Care Center 

1355 Churchill Hubbard Rd 

Youngstown OH  44505 

        

 

                      2013 Officers 

 

 

Director:   Sherm Hostetter  724-847-1887  sherm@sherm.biz 

Asst. Director: Tom Hallman  724-758-2113  trh-hd@hotmail.com   

Treasurer: Dale Linkenheimer 724-728-9023   dcl0653@verizon.net 

Secretary:  Liz Schlosser Lloyd   724-775-6757   flloydsr@gmail.com 

Editor:  Gina Sluder 724-846-2466  gina@valleychapterhog.com 

Activities:  John Brewer 724-891-1217   brew7jo@comcast.net 

Membership:  Joan Bundy 724-728-6283  Jlbundy1@verizon.net 

Road Captain:  Bill O”Brien 412-974-6321    willobex@verizon.net  

Safety :  Dan Lokomski 724-622-9226 loko57chevy2002@yahoo.com 

Photographer: Zack Jones 724-869-9690  zjones@valleychapterhog.com 

Historian:  Mel Bundy  724-728-6283  Jlbundy1@verizon.net 

Ladies of Harley: Denise Meyer 724-624-0049 denise@meyersmobiletires.com 

Webb Master:  Bill Livingston 724-581-4988  wrl2@comcast.net 

Sponsoring Dealer: Bill McMahon 724-843-7204 

Welfare  Val McMahon 724-843-7204    

Meetings Held @ Grand Valley Inn Fallston PA    

 
 

AUGUST 19th  

  Bronco Lapcevich will celebrate  

         his 86th Birthday  

 

August 22nd  

  Bronco & Lillian Lapcevich will 

celebrate their 54th Anniversary  

 

Congratulations to both of you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Santilli’s Dad is in the 
hospital,his name is Antonio– 

please keep him in your 
thoughts and prayers. 

 



                         M i n u te s  f ro m  A u g u st  1 3 t h ,  2 0 1 3  M e e � n g                   

ABSENT:           Assistant Director–Tom      John Activities –  John 

 

Director– Sherm, Called the meeting to order at 7:30   pm with 29 in attendance, minutes from previous meeting 

were approved by Checkers White & Fred Lloyd.  No new members or visitors.  Pre-ride was 2 bikes, 8 to 10 bikes 

present at the meeting tonight. 

Assistant Director– Tom,  absent 

Treasurer– Dale, reported the club has balance of $3178.47 to date, with no expenses this past month, motion to 

approve by Ken and Joan Bundy. 

Secretary – Liz, nothing to report 
 

Editor– Gina,  thanked Liz for the great job she does taking the minutes at each meeting, she makes my job easy. 
 

Activities Director– John, absent (Sturgis)  

 �Conneaut Lake, Walts Tavern, Old School Thunder Fri 9/6 thru Sun 9/8    

 �Geneva on the Lake, Thunder on Strip 9/6 to 9/8  

 �York 9/27 to 9/30 flat track races & hill climbs, rooms under McMahon’s until August 26th at Best Western  

Membership– Joan,  our club has a total of 113 members    

Road Captain- Bill– nothing to report 

Safety– Dan, nothing to report 

Photographer— Zack, has a new camera 

Historian– Mel, flashback weekend to PA Grand Canyon– Wellsboro Oct. 2011, 10 riders– 5 bikes (3 bikes & 2 

trikes) Motion by Bill McMahon to purchase a Commemorative Brick/ Pathway 8 x 8 for $100 from the chapter for the 

Kinzua Bridge pathway, motion seconded by Checker’s White.  Mel will handle more details at next meeting. 
 

Ladies of Harley– Denise Meyer will assume position, she has held this office in the past.  Reminded us Christmas 

Party will soon be here (Dec 7th).  Next meeting we need a count of who will be attending so plans can get 

underway.  No charge to members, family and friends welcome at a charge.  Club will purchase gift cards, baskets 

and grab bag as done in the past. 

Web Master– Bill, is putting 1 recipe per month on website, mentioned a fundraiser ride for Hookstown VFW– check 
website for more details.  Also asked for a picture of your bike to put on the website!!  
 
 

Welfare–  Val, sent a blanket (amazing grace) from the chapter to the McKinney family.  Bill Livingston made a 

motion seconded by Twila O’Brien to send $100.00 to Pathway Church Braun Road Beaver Falls, where Joyce sang 

in her memory. 

Sponsoring Dealer- Bill, Open House at McMahon’s is September 14th, it is also their 40th Anniversary and should 

have some “new” bikes for us to see.  Rumor is “water cooled”….will have to wait and see, no one is talking, keeping 

it secret!! 
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      Director 

     Sherman Hostetter 
 

 

 

Sherman Hostetter, Jr. of Beaver, Pennsylvania, attended Penn State University on a Golf    

Scholarship from 1973-77 and graduated with a major in real estate and insurance. Presently, he 

continues the family auction business, started by his parents in 1955, as a full time auctioneer and 

real estate broker licensed in PA, OH and WVA.  Added to his credentials are the notable titles of 

past President of the Auction Marketing Institute, past President of the Pennsylvania Auctioneers 

Association, and past President of the Northwest Chapter of the PAA.  Sherman is also twice a past 

board member of the National Auctioneers Association and a past board member of the National 

Association of Realtors Auction Committee.  In 1992 he won the Pennsylvania Auctioneers           

Association Bid Calling Championship and 2010 won the West Virginia Auctioneers Association Bid 

Calling Championship.  In 2013 Sherman was inducted in the Pennsylvania Auctioneers Association 

Hall of Fame.   
 

In addition, Sherman holds many designations such as; the Certified Auctioneers Institute (CAI),  

Accredited Auctioneer of Real Estate (AARE), Graduate Personal Property Appraiser (GPPA), 

Graduate Realtor Institute (GRI), Certified Residential Specialist (CRS), Senior Real Estate        

Specialist (SRES), Certified Estate Specialist (CES), and is a Certified Paralegal through Penn State 

University.  Since 2003 Sherman has served on the Pennsylvania State Board of Auctioneer        

Examiners, appointed by then Governor Edward G. Rendell, and is currently the Chairman of the 

Board.  His passion for the auction business is only surpassed by his love of golf, which he played 

professionally from 1978 to 1982.  Sherman Hostetter Group LLC (Hostetter Auctioneers) conducts 

over 150 auctions annually specializing in the areas of real estate, estates and business               

liquidations.  Sherman works a bi-weekly auto auction for Goodwill Industries of Pittsburgh.   
 

Hostetter Auctioneers conducts over 40 fundraising auctions nationwide each year raising in excess 

of a million dollars annually.  He has presented numerous auction and real estate educational   

seminars at state and national auctioneers conventions as well as a past instructor for the            

Accredited Auctioneer Real Estate designation.  Sherman also hosted a radio talk show “Inside the 

Auction World” on 1230 WBVP and 1460 WMBA in the Western Pennsylvania area.  His community 

involvement includes volunteering for his church, community teen Bible study and past school board 

director for the Blackhawk School District in Beaver Falls, PA.  Sherman enjoys working in the family 

auction business with his son Matt, daughters Kylee and Paige, and son-in-law Dan Reeder all   

auctioneers.  Sherman Hostetter Group LLC (Hostetter Auctioneers) currently has a total of 12   

auctioneers, 2 full time secretaries and 5 setup crew members on staff providing complete online 

and onsite auction services in real estate and personal property to Pennsylvania, Ohio and West 

Virginia.      
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Member:                Frank Carbone 

 

 

 
Joined Valley Hog in 2003 after retirement. My first motorcycle ride was at age 14 or 15 when some "older" guys challenged this 

skinny kid. I promptly dumped the '47  Indian with a suicide clutch on top of me. Of course I got right back on it and rode around the 

block. Didn't know it them but I was hooked. 

Graduated from Stowe High School in 1960 which is in beautiful downtown McKees Rocks (by the way, that is also Jake's hometown 

and he is one year older than I). 

Joined the US Air Force and served from 1960 to 1964 as an Air Traffic Controller. Spent most of my enlistment, three years, in    

England where I befriended some cafe racers that let me ride their bikes. I have to tell you that riding a bike fast on the wrong side of 

the road is a scary proposition. 

Graduated from Kent State University in December of 1967 with a BBA and a major in accounting. Had a roommate that owned a 

Harley and got to enjoy riding without ever having to own one once again. 

Spent nine years with the accounting firm of PriceWaterhouse where I was able to earn my CPA license. Did a three year stint with a 

small, local steel fabricator before moving on to a firm that designed and built exhibits for the trade show industry where I remained 

for 25 years until my retirement in 2003. My tenure with the exhibit firm started as VP of Finance and proceeded to Division President 

and then to Eastern Regional Vice President. 
 

After raising two children, who have begat four grand kids, and nearing the supposed "golden years" I 

decided it was time to buy my own bike and she is still with me today. I purchased a 2002 Heritage Softail 

Classic - - Jake figured me to be a typical RUB that would only ride a couple of hundred miles a year. My wife 

told me if I got a bike, she would leave me - she is still with me and I am considering suing for breach of 

contract. This bike and I have been to 44 of the lower 48 states and next year I am planning to get in most of 

Canada and the remaining four states which are in the upper left hand corner of the US. My first long ride 

was from Orange County, California to Washington DC. 
 

In addition to HOG, I am a member of PA Chapter 4 of Rolling Thunder. I also serve as Treasurer of the 

Motorcycle Riders Foundation that is a lobbying group for motorcycle rights. All bikers should consider joining 

and help to keep this great lifestyle safe form the beaureaucrats in the nation's capital. 

Since joining Valley HOG, I have acquired a new hero - - Mel Bundy. See, he is about seven years older than I am and I 

use him as a gauge on how much longer I can enjoy the open road. As my grandfather would say "corsa libero." 
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50/50 Winner 

Dave Krechowski  
received $48.00 

                                          (club $47.00) 

    17 Newsletters 17 Newsletters 17 Newsletters 17 Newsletters     

mailed in Julymailed in Julymailed in Julymailed in July    



  

     

 

 
 
 

OLD BUSINESS:OLD BUSINESS:OLD BUSINESS:OLD BUSINESS:    

♦ August 12th Dinner Ride to     

DJ’s (Good Ribs)                           

4 bikes, total of 7 people  

 

♦ Bill O’Brien told us about 

POINT OF THE BEGINNINGPOINT OF THE BEGINNINGPOINT OF THE BEGINNINGPOINT OF THE BEGINNING    

A historical marker on PA/OH line, 

looks like a small Washington 

Monument, all states west of that 

line (except for Texas) were 

surveyed/measured from that line.   

 

Next time you are out that way 

check it out!! 

 

 

 NEW BUSINESSNEW BUSINESSNEW BUSINESSNEW BUSINESS::::    none       

 

      

  

    Next Meeting Next Meeting Next Meeting Next Meeting 

September 10th September 10th September 10th September 10th 

7:30pm 7:30pm 7:30pm 7:30pm     

Grand valley InnGrand valley InnGrand valley InnGrand valley Inn    
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August  5th –11th   Sturgis Rally 

August  13th – Chapter Meeting 

August 29th –31st  – HD 110th H.O.G. 

30th Anniversary, Milwaukee  

���� 

September 6-7-8th – Thunder on the Strip,   

Geneva on the Lake 

September 10th –  Chapter Meeting 

September 14th– McMahon’s Open house  

September 19th -21st– Harley Davidson   

Open House, York PA 

September 27th –30th– Flat Track/             

Hill Climbs , York PA 

���� 

October 2– 6th Fall Myrtle beach 

October 8th -   Chapter Meeting 

���� 

November 12th -   Chapter Meeting 

���� 

December 7th -   Christmas Party 
 

 

For additional information go to the web site                 For additional information go to the web site                 For additional information go to the web site                 For additional information go to the web site                 

@ www.valleychapterhog.com and check out                @ www.valleychapterhog.com and check out                @ www.valleychapterhog.com and check out                @ www.valleychapterhog.com and check out                

the “ongoing events section” the “ongoing events section” the “ongoing events section” the “ongoing events section”     

  

 

    

2013 Events Calendar  



      

Valley Chapter Hog Newsletter 

613  7th Avenue 

Beaver Falls PA  15010 

724-846-6251 

MondayMondayMondayMonday----Friday 8:00 amFriday 8:00 amFriday 8:00 amFriday 8:00 am––––    6:00 PM6:00 PM6:00 PM6:00 PM    

Saturday 9:00 amSaturday 9:00 amSaturday 9:00 amSaturday 9:00 am––––    3:00 pm3:00 pm3:00 pm3:00 pm    

Closed SundayClosed SundayClosed SundayClosed Sunday    

    
                AUGUST 2013AUGUST 2013AUGUST 2013AUGUST 2013    

Va l l ey  Ch a pt e r   # 4155  
     A U G U S T  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 1 3  I S S U E  

 

W E B  S I T E :   W W W . V A L L E Y C H A P T E R H O G . C O M  

WANTED: PICTURE OF YOUR BIKE FOR WEBSITE!!!! 
ALSO: A Bio from you for Future Newsletter 

 

A successful man  

is one who makes more money  

than his wife can spend. 

A successful woman 

 is one who can find 

 such a man!  
(Lana Turner) 

Only members current with both  
National and Local  dues  

will receive a newsletter 


